

Planned PG&E Power Outage
Due to dry conditions and expected winds, PG&E plans to turn off power starting between 8-9p.m. on Tuesday, August 17, 2021. Power is expected to be restored on Thursday, August 19, 2021. The District is asking everyone to be especially vigilant in conserving water during this period. Thank you for your cooperation; it is greatly appreciated! 
